
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
              Robberies 
              District 019 (Town Hall)  
 
About the crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in District 019 of recent robberies that 
occurred in September. In these incidents, the offender approached the victim on the 
street from behind and used force to steal their purses. Times and locations are 
listed below: 
 

• 1300 block of W. Henderson on 12 September 2015 at approx. 6:15 pm. 
 

• 2800 block of N. Pine Grove on 17 September 2015 at approx. 12:10 pm. 
 

 
About the offenders: 

• In the incident on Henderson, the offender  was described as being a black 
male, 18-22, 5'08", 150 lbs., wearing brown, calf-high, fringed moccasin style 
boots. 

• In the incident on Pine Grove, the offender was described as a black male, 
6'00, 160-170 lbs., wearing a turquoise "do-rag" on his head, with a black shirt 
and blue sweatpants. This offender then fled in a red mini-van, unknown 
make and model. 

 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings and report suspicious activity 
immediately. 

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm.  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, tattoos, missing teeth, 
etc) and vehicle descriptions such as make, model, color and license plate 
number. 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information.  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible. If a cell phone is 
taken, activate any tracking device as soon as possible. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 

Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

Pattern P15-N-211 
RD#s HY420775, HY426919  
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